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Greg Heaton

From: orv-enews@s193009083.onlinehome.us

Sent: Wednesday, September 19, 2012 9:23 PM

To: Greg Heaton

Subject: Oak Ridge Village HOA - National Night Out

 

September 20, 2012 

Dear Greg Heaton, 

Welcome to Oak Ridge Village Homeowners Association eNEWS.  A service that homeowners 
can subscribe to get HOA news, advisories, event notices, and information fast easy and 
free!  Please help pass the word and foward this email to your neighbors.  As always, please visit 
our community's web site at http://www.orvhoa.com/ for more detail information and news. 

 

BE THE FIRST TO KNOW - WITH eNEWS! 

 

 National Night Out 
(in Texas) 

Tuesday, October 2, 2012 

 

Turn your porch lights on 
and come out and visit with your 
neighbors for National Night Out. 

  

 

Reminder: 
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Start cleaning out those closets and garages 

Community Wide Garage Sale 

Saturday October 6, 2012  

 

Be sure to check the News & Events Page on our community web site at 
http://www.orvhoa.com/ 

for more news and detail information. 

Sincerely, 

eNEWS Team - Communications Committee 
Oak Ridge Village Homeowners Association, Inc. 

Please note this message was sent via an automated system and replies are not 
monitored. 

To unsubscribe to eNEWS Click here 
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